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I have been grinding the streaming for the past month and Steph, Htar and her
boyfriend Richard have said dealing with my own demons a lot more for the past few
months. Part of it stems from past regrets and not getting closure on losses in my family.
The other part I'm not sharing is personal and is officially in the past after their help in
reminding me of all the things I have in my life now.

Htar had her first stream on twitch and it went really well. She might do another
one during winter break but she said it’s not really her thing. She’s been crushing it in
school and her workouts have yielded results from her hard work and determination to be a
firefighter. She also is dropping the nickname she wanted of Scarlet to show she’s grown
more confident in herself.

Steph had researched plenty of events that we thought would be ideal for photo
opportunities but they all turned out to be either smaller than expected or there was no
parking for the events by the time we got there. She has already researched the potential
locations for photoshoots in New York. She also researched other upcoming events and
locations for photos in December and January.



